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  Letter dated 13 November 2007 from the Secretary-General to the 
President of the Security Council 
 
 

 I have the honour to refer to my letter of 28 September 2007 (S/2007/575), 
informing you of the appointment, for a period of six months, of four experts to 
serve on the Monitoring Group on Somalia re-established pursuant to Security 
Council resolution 1766 (2007). 

 I was subsequently informed that Edwina Thompson, one of the experts, was 
unable to assume her functions. I should like to inform you that, following 
consultations with the Security Council Committee established pursuant to 
resolution 751 (1992) concerning Somalia, I have appointed Charles M. Lengalenga 
(Zambia) to replace Ms. Thompson as finance expert for the Group. 

 I should be grateful if you would bring this information to the attention of the 
members of the Security Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Ban Ki-moon 

 


